
November 2018 President’s Newsletter 

 

Hi guys, 

The new season will begin on Monday November 12th. Event Sign-up will be open 

on our TLQMC.NET website on Monday November 5th at 12 noon.  

Our first Tournament is the Welcome Back on Monday November 19th, with a 

mixer at 5 PM on Sunday November 18th in the Santa Rosa Club. Meet your 

playing partners, place Parimutuel and skins bets while enjoying some appetizers 

and a no-host bar. I will attach a list of those we have on our list scheduled to play 

in this event. If you think you have submitted an entry form, please make sure 

your name is on our list. We have 79 signed up. Room for 1 more. 

Our second Tournament, The Holiday, follows close behind on Monday December 

10th. We are currently taking entry forms for the event. Besides golf, it includes a 

dinner on Monday evening with your guest. This fills up very quickly as we are 

limited to 60 golfers plus guest for 120 people in the ballroom for the dinner. The 

flyer is available on the website  

We will begin the season with a new local rule for play for a ball is hit into the 

Perimeter Landscape Area. There will be 3 options, each two club lengths from 

point of entry, with a one stroke penalty. More can be found on the website. 

Rules Committee Chairman, Greg Henry, will provide more detail and examples 

before play on Monday November 12th. 

We have a General Meeting on Monday December 3rd at 4 PM. We will have 

election of Board Members as well as a presentation by Greg on the new USGA 

Rules for 2019. 

Thanks, 

Joe Rutherford  

President TLQMC  


